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Recreation Path Extension – 
Tekakwí:tha Island 

 
(Kahnawà:ke – 12, Ohiarí:ha / June 2008) The Technical Services Office of the 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform all Kahnawa’kehró:non that 
preliminary works on Phase II of the Recreation Path on Tekakwí:tha Island will 
start on Monday June 16th from 7am to 3:30pm, weather permitting. 
 
Works will begin with the trimming of overgrown trees along the existing roadway 
on the south side of the island. The works should be completed in one or two 
working days. 
 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated and we apologize for 
the temporary inconvenience. If further information is required, please contact the 
Technical Services Office at 635-1016. 
 
See diagram attached. The shaded area shows the approximate location of the 
new path. 
 
 
 
For more information, please contact:        
Gene Diabo, MCK Communications Officer 
450 632 7500 ext. 254 
gene.diabo@mck.ca       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 


